
Please join us in giving a very special gift of shoes to our homeless friends this Christmas. 
For many, walking is their means of transportation and this is the only Christmas gift they will receive.
New, sturdy shoes are a very valuable blessing.

On DECEMBER 16, 2023 we will host a Christmas party for them where they will receive their shoes.
We need about 50 volunteers for this event, so if you would like to be a part of attending or providing
food, please sign up at volunteer@pensacoladreamcenter.org. It is one of our favorite events and
we would love to share it with you. (Must be 18 years old to serve at this outreach.)

Below you will find VERY SPECIFIC INSTRUCTIONS on sponsoring a pair of shoes and also all of the
drop-off locations. Please read these and follow carefully as we will be organizing over 300 pairs of
shoes this year.

 

DECEMBER 5TH DROP-OFF DEADLINE
Thank you so much for your generous hearts!

NEW ATHLETIC SHOES OR
WORKBOOTS  (as per
request of recipient)

 You may include socks with your shoes and
little Christmas happies if you would like, but it's
not expected.
 Wrap the shoes in beautiful Christmas paper
and attach a flat bow or tie with ribbon or
string. The top needs to be flat for stacking.
 Write a sentiment in a Christmas card and sign
with your first names only. Attach this securely
to the gift. 

 IMPORTANT - attach the large white label
with their name to the END of the gift box.
 Pray for the recipient.
 Bring the package to a designated location by
December 5th.

INSTRUCTIONS:

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.
7.

Central Waterside Church Office, 913 Gulf
Breeze Pkwy, Suite #37, in Harbortown (may
drop off at the church before or after the 9 a.m.
service on December 4th)
WHBR-TV station, 6500 Pensacola Blvd.            
10 am - 5 pm
Pensacola Dream Center, 3351 Creighton Rd.
(behind Potential Academy) Mondays -
Thursdays 10 am - 2 pm
Merrick Residence - 2031 Magnolia Ave, leave
in swing on side of house and text
850.516.8697
Return to the church or person that you
received your sponsorship form from.

SHOE DROP-OFF
BY DECEMBER 5TH

AT ONE OF THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS:

May the Lord Bless you with a beautiful Christmas Season full of His Presence & Joy!

EMAIL:   info@pensacoladreamcenter.org
TEXT/CALL:   850.607.0453
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